
An exciting and a fun-filled 
adventure trip to Ghala, ‘Trampo
Extreme’ was planned for the 
students of Class V as part of the 
annual school excursion. They 
visited the venue on 18th and 19th

of November, 2018. It was a good 
learning experience as well as an 
enjoyable outing for the students. 
They had a delightful time on the 
trampoline, which gave vent to 
their energy and promoted 
physical activity as well as helped 
students overcome the fear of 
height. All the students were a 
part of this trip. The safety 
measures were indeed 
commendable. On their return, 
they were provided with snacks. It 
was definitely a memorable trip 
for our young and energetic 

Children.


